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MATERIAL OPTIONS 112 (UK/EU) LOW DUBOIS BED

Dubois is a bed system crafted in premium solid 
hardwood and luxurious fabrics. The wraparound 
headboard provides a sense of privacy, while 
the exposed timber frame and generous expanse 
of upholstery celebrates the quality of 
materials and craft. Suitable for residential 
or contract environments, the bed is available 
with a low headboard, with or without 
integrated bedside tables.

SIZE

112UQ UK queen
W247 × D235 × H112 cm, fits mattress W150 × 
L200 cm

112EQ EU queen
W257 × D235 × H112 cm, fits mattress W160 × 
L200 cm

112UK UK king
W277 × D235 × H112 cm, fits mattress W180 × 
L200 cm

platform height 31.5 cm

INTEGRATED BEDSIDE TABLES
W40 × D32 × H20 cm, height from floor to top 52 
cm

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes, and a range of fabric and leather 
options. Click on 'Materials' in the left hand 
menu for further information. Assembly: Dubois 
Bed

Please note that when using leather to 
upholster the expansive surface of the 
headboard, our craftspeople will use their 
discretion to ensure the natural variations in 
the hide’s colour and grain are most elegantly 
displayed. This may mean adding stitch lines to 
the headboard.
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